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Notice of Participation in the Hydrogen Utilization Demonstration Experiment 
 

 

 

We are pleased to announce that we have participated in a demonstration project by Shiga Prefecture to supply 

hydrogen to fuel cell forklift trucks (FCFL) using mobile hydrogen stations. 

 

The demonstration began on July 16, and our Moriyama First Factory served as the mother site for the mobile 

hydrogen station. The demonstration utilizes fuel cell forklift trucks (FCFL), and is the first hydrogen circulation 

supply model demonstration in Shiga Prefecture. 

On July 24, the “Shiga Hydrogen Energy Promotion Seminar” was held at our Moriyama First Factory, by Shiga 

Prefecture, and a tour of the demonstration site was also held. 

 

Shiga Prefecture is promoting the use of hydrogen energy based on the “Shiga Prefecture Ordinance for Promoting 

the Creation of a Net-Zero CO2 Society,” enacted in March 2022, and as an “inland industrial prefecture” with a 

high concentration of factories and distribution centers, a characteristic of the prefecture. 

 

Our Group considers global environmental conservation, including GHG reduction, to be one of its most important 

management issues, and in cooperation with Shiga Prefecture and local governments, we are developing human 

resources to realize a decarbonized society. 

We will continue to do our best to balance our business activities with environmental conservation and contribute 

to the realization of a sustainable and prosperous society. 

 

[For inquiries, contact] 

 

Corporate Planning Office 

 

e-mail : soumu.info@dhtd.co.jp 


